
 

A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

Happy New Year!   

We have heard from a number of you about the 

marijuana smell coming from the New Horizons facility. The City has 

reported the issues to the state and New Horizons is now asking you 

to call them directly when you smell it. That line will be available 24/7 

and is 314-384-8047.  

With the arrival of the colder weather, we can expect snow. The Public Works Depart-

ment asks that you park your car in your driveway to allow the snowplow easy access to 

clear your street.  

The City has heard confirmation that Aldi does still plan to move into the old Lucky’s lo-

cation. All permits with the City are up to date, Aldi is now working to get permits from 

St. Louis County. We expect them to open in late summer.  

                -Edward Mahan, Mayor; emahan@rockhillmo.net 
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Waste Connections now has 

an App. The App gives trash 

day reminders, notifications 

and a wizard where you can 

search items 

to find the  

appropriate 

place to dis-

pose of it.  

 

  Free at-home Covid-19 
tests are rapidly becoming 

available through local 
and federal governmental 
agencies.   For the most 
up-to-date information 
and to order these free 

tests. please go to one of 
the following websites: 

 
St. Louis County 

revivestl.com 
 

United States  
Government 
covidtests.gov 

mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net
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Rock Hill Public Library 

Feel free to give us a call or email us at  

patron@rhplmo.org if you have any questions. To see  

our full event calendar and more, visit our website here.   

 

Manchester Road Construction Update  

Most of the work currently underway continues to construct side-
walks and remove, grade, and replace entrances in various sec-
tions on each end of the project. Most of this work will require a 
lane closure where the crews are working at the time. 

On the east side of the project, crews are working mostly on the 
south side of Manchester between Hanley and the new pedestrian 
underpass at Mary Avenue.   Most of that work is during the day, 
between about 7 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. on weekdays. 

At night, crews remain on the north side of Manchester between 
Lindbergh and Woodlawn.  Crews are typically out between 7 p.m. 
and 5 a.m. each night Monday through Thursday.  Friday is used 
as a makeup day if inclement weather interferes with construction 
work during the week. There may be some limited daytime work 
along the corridor for electric work and utility relocations.  
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